
Editor Lecture Invitation

On 29 September 2014 Chair Ron Smith sent the following to the Executive

Committee.

***********************

“Invite a speaker for the Editor Lecture for the 2015 Section meeting in

Tulsa. As a result, we will not have a RB Deal Lecture this year.”

************************

The votes below were tabulated and recorded by Secretary Anita Walker on

30 September 2014.

• Results

– Proposal approved — 8

– Proposal not approved — 0

– A speaker will be invited to present the Editor Lecture.


